Oﬂice Memorandum « UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT

TO : Those Listed Below DATE: June 16, 1958

rmoM : Roy C, Hageman, Director W
Inspection Division

SUBJECT:  REPORT OF LINDSAY CHEMICAL COMPANY INSPECTION

SYMBOL: ID:RCH

I would like to express to you my congratulations for the very
commendable report on the inspection of Lindsay Chemical Company
license,

This was a very complex and difficult inspection % make,

The report itself is factual, objective, tells an extraordinarily
fine story, and is very easy % read.

CC: Dr. Marvin ¥, Mann, Division of Inspection, Washington, D, C.

W. Kenneth Davis, Director, Division of Reactor Development,
Washington, D. C,

Addressees: é

Eugene J. Moretti ﬂu.—
Thomas W. Brockett, Jr.’?“'é
Helen M. Dalmanpf

Nancy J. Schmitz 7%
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